
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fulmer, Brooke [mailto:BFulmer@GOV.NU.CA]  
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2005 9:05 AM 
To: Barb Ouellet 
Subject: RE: Comments Due on Proposed Amendments to the Patented 
Medicines Regulations 
 
I do not see any basis for objection to the changes, and they should 
improve the process. Brooke Fulmer Territorial Director of Pharmacy 
Nunavut 
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